
Your pathway begins at...

Ancaster High School
Learn about all our exciting secondary school options, while getting to know your future 
school and teachers, at our Grade 7 & 8 Information Nights:

JANUARY 11, 2022     6:30 p.m.

Join our Virtual Information Night through Microsoft Teams at: 

hwdsb.info/ancasterhigh

Follow us on Twitter and 
our website for more 
information on exciting 
events! Call us for a tour!

905-648-4468

www.hwdsb.on.ca/ancasterhigh

INFORMATION NIGHTS
GRADE 7&8

http://hwdsb.info/ancasterhigh



